
 

  

Dulles Direct Town Hall Meeting Monday Night 

  

Reminder: I will be holding my quarterly Dulles Direct Town Hall meeting on Monday, 

February 10. We will be meeting at 7:00 pm at Lunsford Middle School, which is located at 

26020 Ticonderoga Road. County Administrator Tim Hemstreet will be joining us to give an 

"Inside the Budget" presentation.  As always, I will give updates on current projects and other 

items of interest in the County and answer any and all questions. I look forward to seeing you 

there. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 
 


